ACCESSIBILITY POLICY

Psychedelic Science 2025 (“PS25”) is committed to providing an inclusive experience for all guests,
including those with disabilities. This commitment is maintained in accordance with applicable law. We
welcome your questions, comments and feedback to improve any issues you may encounter and to
increase accessibility to our event and website experiences.

If at any time you have specific questions or concerns about the accessibility of our conference, or a
particular Psychedelic Science 2025 web page, please contact us accessibility(@psychedelicscience.org.
As part of its ongoing commitment to excellent customer service, PS25 will endeavor to accommodate
all such requests (except when the accommodation would impose an undue burden to PS25 or where the
requested accommodation would constitute a fundamental alteration to the nature of the PS25 program,
service, or activity at issue) and will always do so where legally required. Accommodations will be
made in a timely manner and on an individualized and flexible basis.

Psychedelic Science 2025 is committed to facilitating the accessibility and usability of our event website
for all people with disabilities. Psychedelic Science 2025 is currently in the process of implementing the
relevant portions of the World Wide Web Consortium's Web Content Accessibility Guidelines 2.0 Level
AA (“WCAG”) as its web accessibility standard. PS25 monitors WCAG on an ongoing basis for updates
and changes to the Guidelines. PS25 recognizes that information technology is a dynamic field and this
Policy will be updated as necessary as technology and accessibility-related issues evolve.
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